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Abstract: The technologies for decoding the neural signal are probably 
replicating along the lines of Moore’s law. However, the clinical 
translation from these technologies in terms of neurorehabilitation 
for reanimation of paralyzed hand has been suboptimal.  That is, the 
current technology has not been utilized in full potential for the 
complete recovery of the human hand dexterity in terms of fine, 
natural, and more ‘fluidic’ movements. To this day, a totally 
implantable neuroprosthetic along the line of deep brain stimulation 
(for Parkinson’s disease) is not available to help patients with 
cervical spinal cord injuries or stroke. This is because of the 
various challenges faced at various stages of a neuroprosthetic 
development, starting from decoding the motor signals to encoding it 
back to the central nervous structure distal to the level of injury. 
However, in this review the focus is on the utility of currently 
available implantable cortical arrays in successfully decoding the 
motor signals good enough to encode it distally to restore the hand 
dexterity. The discussion will be focused on addressing some of the 
important concerns in the context of design aspects of the cortical 
microarray aiming to address the objective of decoding the motor 
signals. By this the selection of an appropriate decoding sensor for 
research and sometime in near future for rehabilitative translation, 
would become easier. 

Can we understand the neural signals 
controlling the hand movements and 

reanimate the paralysed hand ? 
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